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Pius Knights
The newsletter FOR ST. PIUS X

COUNCIL #10332 PLAINVIEW, N.Y. 11803
MEETINGS 2ND & 4TH THURSDAYS’ 8:00 PM ROOM #1

*WATCH FOR CHANGES*

13th DISTRICT JULY - AUGUST 2016
Editor-in-Chief James R. Albert, PGK, FDD

OFFICERS
Chaplain,
Fr. Chux Okochi

Grand Knight
Dominick Sala
(516)-457-1315

Deputy Grand Knight
Phil Saglimbene, PGK
516 - 349-0120

Chancellor
Ralph Plaisance, PGK
516 - 799 -1559

Recording Secretary
Charles Josten,
516 - 935 - 6879

Warden
Bill Bullwinkel, PGK
516 – 681-1468

Financial Secretary
Anthony Corrente
516 - 390 - 8642

Treasurer
Arnold Bendiug

Lecturer
Eugene H. Robinson
516 - 681 - 7652

Advocate
Jim Albert, PGK
516 – 293-4685

Inside Guard
Ray Alexander

Outside Guard
Victor Orlando

Trustees
3 Yr. Robert Jurik
2 Yr. Neil DeRosa, PGK
1 Yr. Tony Pierno

Insurance Agent:
Tim Connell

631-4793-8421

Grand Knight’s Message:

Wow – summer is in full swing – and this will be the last newsletter until

September! As we transition our officers, I would like to say thank you to

everyone for their contributions on last year and I look forward to the things we

can complete over the next 12 months. For anyone who isn’t aware Neil will now

be trustee and Phil has accepted the DGK position.

This month we held our annual social but switched up the location. Thank you to

everyone that came out to Chili’s! Not only was it two for one but we were also

able to donate 15% of our check to Ariana’s softball team.

We have quite a few things coming up – on August 9th Atria will be hosting a BBQ

on their property from 4-6 please let me know if you are attending by July 28th so

they can order food and beer/wine accordingly. Last year they had a great

motivational speaker and this year they will have a singer. The spread is always

great and I hope everyone can come out.

This year we will be doing something new! On August 14th we are going to

AC! $35 per person and there will be a bus that picks us up at 8:30 at St. Pius with

parking by the rectory. We will return that night. Email Ray Alexander if you

want to attend at BigRayA@aol.com or call him at 631-659-3146. A big thank you

to Ray’s wife, Janice, for getting us all the information. This is a limited seating

event. First come first Serve. Our cutoff date will be July 14th before we open it up

to the parish.

August 21st will be our annual picnic. This event is always one of the best ones

we put together. A big thank you in advance for everyone that helps set up, cook,

handles games and cleans up! It’s a big event – I didn’t say an easy one.

Don’t forget about C&B books. Continue to contact Neil to get more books!

Grand Knight Dominick Sala
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July 4th Happy Birthday America the Beautiful
July 7th St. Pius X Council Officers Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
July 8th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING LADY OF THE ISLAND COUNCIL 8:PM
July 13th St. Pius X Council Business Meeting 8:00PM Rm#1 (Change)
July 23rd & 24th C & B SALE AT ALL MASSES
July 25th & 26th C & B Sale After All Church Masses
July 28th NO COUNCIL MEETING (SUMMER SCHEDULE)
August 4th St. Pius X Council Officers Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
August 9th Atria B’ B’ QUE’ 4PM – 6PM
August 11th St. Pius X Council Business Meeting 8:00PM Rm#1
August 14th Atlantic City Bus Trip
August 15th Assumption of Mary
August 19th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING MSGR.DELANEY 8:PM
August 21st Family Picnic “Plainview-Old Bethpage Park)
August 24th thru 28th St Pius X Church FEAST
August 25thth NO COUNCIL MEETING (SUMMER SCHEDULE)

New Haven CT.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

The Knights of Columbus set

a new all-time record last

year for charitable donations

and service hours with

$175,079,192 in donations

and more than 73.5 million

hours of service. The

numbers were announced at

the closing session of the

annual Organizational

Meeting of State Deputies in

New Haven.

SUPREME
NEWS

www.kofc.org
New Website !

President Michael Galgano
VP Ted Newkirk

Secretary Tony Ippolito
Treasurer Jim Albert

New York State Council is

distributing C & B Books. Each

Council will have an opportunity

to reach their goal and be

rewarded for their efforts. It is a

win/win event since the money

collected goes to Charity or your

Council.. SELL THEM BOOKS!

ELECTIONS WERE

HELD June 17th at

Fr. Daly Council in

Manhasset.

AHHH!

SUMMER
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GRAND KNIGHT

DOMINICK SALA

DGK

Phil Saglimbene

CHANCELLOR

RALPH PLAISANCE

Financial Secretary

Anthony Corrente

Advocate Jim Albert

Victor Orlando

Outside Guard

Warden

Bill Bullwinkel

Rec. Sec.

Charlie Josten

Treasurer

Arnold Bendig

Lecturer

G. Robinson

Bob Juirk

1yr. Trustee

Neil DeRosa

2yr. Trustee

Tony Pierno

3yr. Trustee

R. Alexander

Inside Guard

OFFICERS
Columbian Year

2016-2017

Not All Men Can Lead
Not All Men That Can Lead

Choose To Lead

But Those Men That Can Lead And Do
Are BLESSED !

Chaplain

Fr. Chux Okochi



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned “ Best in Nassau five consecutive years Page 4

KNIGHTS IN NEED

Sal Mascolo, Pgk (2), ,Larry Herbst,
Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig,Pgk
John Heilig, Artie Venezia,Pgk Frank
LaBarbera, DonDickinson. John
Mazzolla, Jim Reilly. Phil Roeske,
James C. Doran, D.D. Doug Quinn

Brothers of St. Pius X Council
Who Need Your Prayers

and Support

If you know of a Brother “Pius Knight” Sick
or in Distress please contact K.I.N.
Chairmen Bill Bullwinkel, PGK at

twobull46@aol.com

Please remember our
Brothers who have gone

before us and
sleep in Christ.

William McCaffrey July 5, 1990
Frank Langilotti August 1, 1996
Joseph McNamara July 18, 1991
Victor P. Zoda July 2, 2012
Rocco Marino August 7, 1997

Philip Nolan August 9, 2002
Daniel W. Barber August 12, 2012

May God Bless Our
Departed Brothers.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Kal Toth 7/28, Frances Manziello 8/20,
Mary Lou Mascolo 8/10, Audrey Coyne ,
Joseph Panacciulli 8/9, Addie Motta 7/7,
Jim Albert 8/19

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY
TO:
Jane and Joe Kosiba 7/25/59 (57th),
Michael and Eleanor Pastier 8/30/58 (58th),
Jim and Maryanne Brennan 8-17-69 (47th)

If you want your

name listed for a

Birthday or

Anniversary Please

contact me.

Editor-In-Chief

Walter P.

Kellenberg

Assembly

078

On June 20th at 8:00PM the

Walter P. Kellenberg Assembly

had their “Scholarship Awards

Night” held in Norton Council

Sea Cliff, N.Y.
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````

The “Field Agent” for St. Pius X
Council #10332 is:

Timothy Connell
631-793-8421
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Jim Albert PGK, FDD

On Friday June
17th at Fr. Daly
Council Jim
Albert, PGK, FDD
was elected to
the position of
Treasurer to the
Nassau Chapter

On September 10th the 2016-

2017 Team of Officers will be

Installed in Madonna Hall

immediately following the

5:30PM Mass. Join Us for the

event and a repast afterwards.

SEPTEMBER 17TH OUR

COUNCIL WILL BE SELLING C

& B BOOKS IN THE “MORTON

VILLAGE SHOPPING CENTER”.

HELP US AND DONATE SOME

TIME! Call Neil DeRosa, PGK

He will fit you in!

“ I

BROUGHT

THE Donuts

nEIl”
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”Hey I can see

Charlie at the

dessert bar!”

Our Church needs all
Council Members and their
Families to help out! Call
and Volunteer! We need
your help!

If you can’t volunteer
come down with your
friends and support a most
important “Church

Fundraiser”
for

Wednesday August
24th thru Sunday

August 28th
Please contact

Committee Chairman:

Neil DeRosa at: 516-433-7634
or nderosa@syf.com
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“Don’t Forget To

Have Fun”

Rec. Sec. and Usher Coordinator
for St. Pius X Church Charlie Josten still
needs you to help out. Please let him
know that you are willing to commit to a
Mass on Saturday or Sunday. If you can’t
commit every weekend maybe you can
tell him you can help out when one of
the full timers has a conflict?

Call: 516-935-6879

“Still

looking for

a few good

men”

Respect Life Office, Long Island Coalition for Life,

Catholic War Veterans of Long Island, Catholic

Charities Regina Residence, Little Sisters of the Poor,

Sisters of Life, Life Center of Long Island, Nassau

Charities of Retired Priests. Just a few to mention !
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Part 22 In A Series

 2009: The Order hosts a “Neighbors Helping Neighbors” summit on volunteerism in
New York and designates 2009 as the Year of the Volunteer. The Knights of
Columbus Coats for Kids program launches; to date, the initiative has provided
more than 45,000 winter coats to children throughout the United States and Canada.

 2009: Giovanni Alemanno, the mayor of Rome, presents Supreme Knight Carl A.
Anderson with “Lupa Capitolina” award for the Order’s 90 years of service to the
Eternal City. The following year, the city hosts an exhibit about the 90-year
relationship at the Capitoline Museum.

 2009: Following the 127th Supreme Convention in Phoenix, the Order hosts the first
International Marian Congress and Guadalupe Festival, gathering about 20,000
participants.

 2010: Following the devastating Jan. 12 earthquake in Haiti, the Order provides
immediate assistance to Catholic Relief Services, establishes a relief fund and
purchases 1,000 wheelchairs for Haitians suffering disabilities. In partnership with
Project Medishare, the Knights’ “Healing Haiti’s Children” program provides
prosthetics and two years of physical therapy for children who lost limbs in the
earthquake.

 2010: Cardinal Jaime Ortega y Alamino, archbishop of Havana, receives the
Gaudium et Spes Award, and with assistance from the Knights, the first new
seminary in Cuba in more than 50 years is opened. Two years earlier, a delegation of
Knights from Cuba attended the Supreme Convention for the first time in 60 years.
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